CLIFFORD SCOTT
ATTORNEY AT LAW

2026 Assembly Street, Suite 203
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 555
Columbia, South Carolina 29202
Telephone: 803-771-0904 Fax: 803-733-5944

October 26, 2011

Sara S. Parish, Staff Attorney

South Carolina Senate Judiciary Committee
Post Office Box 142

Columbia, South Carolina 29202

Re: Judicial Application

Dear Ms. Parrish:

This letter is written as a follow-up to our telephone conversation of earlier today, and serves as an amendment
of the answer to Question 14. of the Judicial Merit Selection Commission Personal Data Questionnaire. As I
indicated during our telephone conversation, I have been in private practice continuously since January 31, 1994,
when I left the full-time employ of the University of South Carolina. This includes the periods during which I
served as a contract part-time public defender of the Newberry County Public Defender’s office, and during my
service as a part-time contract employee of the Office of General Counsel of the University of South Carolina.

With the exception of the period during which I was a part of Gibbes, Scott and Redmond (May 1996 through
December 1998), my law office has operated under the name Clifford Scott, Attorney at Law.

Please advise if any additional information is required.

Sincerely,

s/Clifford Scott

E
:




CLIFFORD SCOIT
ATTORNEY AT LAW

2026 Assembly Street, Suite 203
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 555
Columbia, South Carolina 29202
Telephone: 803-771-0904 o Fax: 803-733-5944

August 15, 2011

Jane O. Shuler, Chief Counsel
Judicial Merit Selection Commission
Post Office Box 142

Columbia, South Carolina 29202

Re: Judicial Application
Dear Ms. Shuler:

As 1 indicated in my voice mail message of Friday, August 12, 2011, and during our telephone conversation on Sunday,
August 14, 2011, the answer I provided to Question 41 of the Personal Data Questionnaire was based upon my Ninety-
Dollar ($90.00) estimate of the cost of copying and mailing a letter of introduction and resume to members of the General
Assembly. My subsequent review of the Sworn Statement revealed that the estimate was also provided in response to
Question 26 of that document.

I received on Friday, August 12, 2011, an invoice from the mail handling company which performed the mailing services
in connection with the above-referenced correspondence, indicating the amount charged for its services totals $262.85.
Therefore, please accept this letter as an amendment of the responses to the above-referenced questions, reflecting that
the amount of expenses incurred is $262.85.

I have reported this expense to the Ethics Committee of the South Carolina House of Representatives and to the Ethics
Committee of the South Carolina Senate, as indicated in the copies of the attached correspondence to those committees.

Thank you for your assistance and cooperation. Please advise if you have any questions, or require any additional
information.

mcerely,

Enclosures: As Stated



